
Dear Volunteers, 

As we approach the end of Breastfeeding USA’s third year, the Board of Directors would like to 
extend to you our deepest appreciation for being a vital part of the successes of Breastfeeding 
USA.  More babies are being breastfed, and more mothers are reaching their breastfeeding 
goals because you are there to inform, support, empower, and advocate for them.  Each of you 
contributes to our mission, either through direct contact with mothers, or by supporting those 
who do. 

There are a few hours left to make a 2013 donation to Breastfeeding USA. Gail Moak, Funding 
and Development Coordinator said it so well in the fundraising letter.  

“I am deeply grateful to you and many other friends of Breastfeeding USA who have 
worked so hard and given so generously. Together we are making futures brighter than 
ever. I hope you will join me in financially supporting Breastfeeding USA. Please donate 
now…” 

For your selfless service in support of our mission, we sincerely thank you and wish you a 
Happy New Year. 

Your Breastfeeding USA Board of Directors, 

Patty Jacobs 

Lisa Wilkins 

Ali Kulenkamp 

Carol Delaney 

Sharon Knorr  

Jenn Olynyk 

Genevieve Colvin 

Carol Kelley 

 
The mission of Breastfeeding USA is to 
provide evidence-based breastfeeding 

information and support, and to promote 
breastfeeding as the biological and cultural 

norm. 
www.BreastfeedingUSA.org 

 

https://breastfeedingusa.org/donate
http://www.breastfeedingusa.org/

